
 

 

 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

Margaret River Gluten Free Muesli 500g 
Best Before: 29/11/22 and 14/12/22 

 
Margaret River Muesli Company is conducting a recall of the above product. 
The product has been available for sale at independent food retailers including 
IGA in WA. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (gluten). 
 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a gluten allergy or intolerance 
may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers who have a gluten allergy or intolerance should not 
consume this product and should return the product to the place of purchase 
for a full refund. 
 

For further information please contact: 
  

Margaret River Muesli Company 
08 9755 6770 

www.mrmc.com.au  
 

 


